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Message from Miss Hurford 

We are fast approaching the end of the academic year, as always this is 

exceptionally busy. Foundation and KS1 enjoyed a trip to Pennywell farm. This 

was a beautiful day and the children behaved impeccably. 

KS2 have been very busy rehearsing their end of year production. A huge thank 

you to Miss Keary, Miss Furzer, Mr Carter and all the TA’s for working tirelessly to 

ensure the performance could proceed. The children, as always, have risen to 

the challenge and some secret starts have emerged. 

Thank you for all the positive comments regarding the outcome of our Ofsted 

inspection. We are very proud to be officially recognised as a ‘Good’ school.  

With only 3 more school days to go, this will be my last newsletter. It has been a 

pleasure and I am extremely proud to have led the school for the past 2 years. 

Thank you for all of the support I have received during this time, I will miss my 

morning chats on the gate! 

Have a great summer holiday. 

   Miss Hurford 

 

 

Our School Values 

 

Friday 19th July 2019                                  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Term dates  

24th July end of summer term. 

4th September start of Autumn 

term. 

Dates for the diary 

19th July parents open afternoon 

from 3pm. 

23rd July Foundation and Nursery 

sports afternoon 2:30pm – 3:15pm 

24th July year 6 service at the 

church 10am 

24th July celebration service 

1:30pm at school 

Summer holiday tennis 

camp
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Class News 

Learning Powers - Golden Leaves   

Seacole: Albie for being a resilient tortoise 

Lewis: Tristan for being a resilient tortoise 

  Stars of the week  

Darwin: Mason, Bethany and James B 

Seacole: Oscar H and Jack 

  Lewis:  Eva 

Drake: Drake class 

  Writers of the week 

Seacole: Henry 

Lewis: Jessica 

Mathematicians of the week 

Seacole: Zoe 

Lewis: Elsie 

 

                    

 

HOUSE WINNERS 2019 are AISTHORPE!!!! 

Well done to you, and well done to all the other houses this 

year. Pupils in Aisthorpe house can come into school in non 

school uniform on Tuesday 23rd July 2019 if they wish. 

 

   

 

   House points 

Powlett 2093 

Aisthorpe 2156 

Peverell 2123 

Dinham 2141 

 

 

 

Emails 

Please check your junk/spam 

folder for emails from the school 

office. Some parents are finding 

emails from school are not 

ending up in their inbox. 

 

Lost property 

Please check the lost property 

area, we have a lot of lost 

property!  

 

School lunches 

When we come back in 

September we will be on week 

two menu option. However, on 

Wednesday 4th September the 

lunch options for the children will 

be: 

Smiley sausages or Quorn smiley 

sausages, served with potato 

wedges, pasta salad and baked 

beans with a chocolate biscuit 

for pudding. 

  

 

 


